
 

           Today           Next Week 
Greeters: Jeff & Jina Reinford (1st service) 

Colin Ingram & Lauren Good (2nd ser) 
Corey & Corinne Guntz (1st service) 
Tim & Mary Moyer (2nd service) 

Nursery: Sue Rice & Maria Dibble (1st service) 
Rose Longacre & Jr. High girls (S.S.) 
Tara Gilmore & Anita Livezey (2nd) 

Rose Longacre & Beth Anders (1st ser) 
Ginger Wint & Betty Drescher (S.S.) 
Shirley Kiefer & Dee Dee Good (2nd ser) 

Ushers Marv & Rachel Reinford (1st service) 
David Landis (2nd service) 

Jim & Ruth Delp (1st service) 
David Landis (2nd service) 

Closing  up June – Alan & Tara Gilmore  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Prayer Requests 
________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________ 
 

Mennonite Mission Network – Amanda and Gamaliel Falla of MMN have worked 
at church planting and leadership training in Colombia’s Caribbean Coast region 
for 16 years. Pray for them and the new leaders as the Fallas prepare to hand 
over responsibility for this ministry and move to another area to better support 
pastors in other parts of the country. 
 

Two Ministry Director positions need to be filled by the end of the year:  
Witness Director (Rose Longacre) and Christian Ed Director (Dee Dee Good).  
If you feel the Lord calling you to either of them, please talk to a Gift Discernment 
Committee Member: Pastor John, Les Guntz, Larry Good, Karen Kratz or Joy 
Cassel. It’s not too early to volunteer now, as it would be helpful to work along side 
of the current directors for a few months to learn the responsibilities.    
 

A Guatemala trip is being planned for February or March of 2013.  If you have an 
interest in being part of the group, please talk with Alan Kratz or Roger Quintana.  
We will be visiting the church Roger’s parents are involved in. 
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www.finlandmennonitechurch.org 
Pastor John Ehst 

Pastor’s email: pastorjohnehst@comcast.net 
Pastor John’s office hours:   Tues. 9-4, Wed. 12-4pm, Thurs. & Fri. 9-4 

Church office - 215-679-8980 
Church email: finlandmennonitechurch@comcast.net 

Elders – Alan Kratz 215-679-3311, Les Guntz 215-679-6425, David Landis 215-234-4045,  
Mark Livezey 267-923-8743, Darryl Wallace 215-541-4528, Jeff Janton 215-679-7330 

Visitation & Care Team - Marvin and Rachel Reinford 215-679-8598 
Mary Carlson 215-538-5422, Jim and Diane Dougherty 215-679-7190 
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  The	
  family	
  that	
  prays	
  together	
  stays	
  together	
  
 

Pre-service Prayer Meeting 8:10–8:20 am in the Prayer Room 
First Service 8:30 am – Second Service 11:00 am 

Sunday School 9:45-10:30 am 
Fellowship and refreshments 10:30-11:00 am 

	
  

Nursery	
  care	
  is	
  provided	
  during	
  all	
  morning	
  services	
  for	
  children	
  3	
  years	
  and	
  under.	
  
 

 

FIRST SERVICE 
Worship in Song - (Please feel free to sit down during singing if you need to)  
Offering - (Please pass the attendance pads located under the seat by the center aisle) 
Scripture Reading           Acts 13:1-4 & 16:6-10 
 (brown pew Bible p.781 & 784, blue pew Bible p.1714 & 1720)     
Message - “God Leads and Provides for His People”                           Pastor John  
Children dismissed for Kids’ Kinection 
Introduction to new S.S. classes 
Sharing Time     Darryl Wallace – Elder in Charge 
Pastoral Prayer                  
Closing Blessing 

SECOND SERVICE 
Worship in Song - (Please feel free to sit down during singing if you need to)  
Offering - (Please pass the attendance pads located under the seat by the center aisle) 
Introduction to new S.S. classes 
Sharing Time     Darryl Wallace – Elder in Charge 
Pastoral Prayer       
Scripture Reading           Acts 13:1-4 & 16:6-10 
 (brown pew Bible p.781 & 784, blue pew Bible p.1714 & 1720)     
Message - “God Leads and Provides for His People”                           Pastor John  
Closing Blessing 

* * * * * * * * * * *  
All offerings today will go to our Building Fund unless designated otherwise. 
 

 
 

To Our Guests: 
 

We welcome you to our 
fellowship.  We would like to 
get to know you better. Please 
tell us about yourself by 
filling out the form below and 
placing it in the offering 
basket. 
  
Name: ___________________ 
 
Address: _________________ 
 
_________________________ 
 
Phone: ________________ 
 
E-mail: ___________________ 
 
 
[]    I am attending for the 
               first time. 
 

[]   I would like information  
          about your church. 

 

[]   I would like a call from 
    the Pastor. 

 
 

How can we minister to you? 
 
_________________________
_________________________
_________________________
_________________________
_________________________ 

             
 

Sunday School Class Locations and Topics 
Upstairs hallway: First classroom – Jr. High Girls 
       Second classroom – Kindergarten through 2nd Grade 
       Third classroom – 3rd through 5th Grade 
      Fourth classroom – Jr. High Boys 
      Fifth classroom – High School  
Main floor hallway:  Last room on left – Preschool 
                     Second last room on left – Nursery facilities 
Gym:  Second room – Men’s Class, “God Calls for Justice”  
            Third classroom – Post High – Basic Series DVD by Francis Chan 
            Fourth classroom – Prayer Room for anyone with prayer needs 
            Far Corner – “Apologetics” led by Jim Dougherty & Jeff Janton 
Sanctuary – In-depth Bible study of the book of Ruth led by Kris Wint 



This	
  Week	
  at	
  Finland	
  
Today, 6:30 pm – Marv’s small group meets at Karl Drescher’s for chapters 9-10. 
Monday, 7-8:30 pm – Prayer Shawl Ministry at Rose Longacre’s 
Tuesday, 7:00 pm – Child Protection Committee meeting 
Tuesday, 7:15 pm – Jeff’s worship team practice 
Wednesday, 9:30-11:00 am – Mom’s Group play date for children 
Wednesday, 7:15 pm – Youth hang-out (bike ride at Green Lane Park) 
Wednesday, 7:00 pm – Post High Laundromat Ministries 
Thursday, 7:00 pm – Elders’ Meeting 
Saturday – Men’s fishing, boating, & picnic at Beltzville. See details on bulletin board. 

 

***********************************************************************************************************************************************  
Last Week 
Attendance 

First service – 101 
           Second service – 60 

**************************************************************************************************************************************** 

New adult S.S. classes begin today:  Ruth & James book study using the Bible study 
method of observation, interpretation, & application will meet in the sanctuary led by Kris 
Wint.  We will begin with the book of Ruth.  Our goal is to look at these books in a fresh 
new way and see what wonderful truths we can discover together.  The Apologetics 
class led by Jim Dougherty and Jeff Janton will meet in the gym. 
 

Today is the last chance to sign up for the Men’s fishing/boating trip and picnic at 
Beltzville Reservoir this Saturday. Details on sign-up sheet posted outside the gym. 
 

Please note that the Monday night sermon response Bible studies are discontinued for 
the summer months.  They will resume again after Labor Day.  
 

Next Sunday – Recognition of graduates from high school or college.  Please email Lisa 
Landis at dlandis4@verizon.net if you know of a graduate from church.  
 

Boys & Girls Club will not meet during the month of June. 
 

Keystone Opportunity Events for month of June are posted on the bulletin board. 
 

Demystifying Medicare, this Tuesday, June 5, 6:00pm. This one-hour free seminar by 
Everence staff Trish Sneddon & Maria Angelucci will be held at Main Street Java, 117 
Main St., Souderton, and is designed to help you understand your options. It will also be 
presented on July 3 and August 7.  Call 215-703-0111 for more information. 
 

MCC’s material resource project for June is Sewing Kits.  Please include new items 
only:  1 metric tape measure, 2 spools dual use white thread (300 yards), 2 spools dual 
use black thread (300 yards) 1 medium size thimble, 1 dressmaker’s scissors, 1 pkg. of 
25 needles, 1 pkg. of 100 straight pins, 1 pkg. of 12 hooks and eyes, 1 pkg. of 20-25 
sew-on snaps, 10 assorted safety pins.  Items may be placed in the bags located under 
the mailboxes. 

 


